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June 30, 2016 

 

Sir Knights: 

 

The fraternal year is at an end and I congratulate Guillermo Munoz on becoming our new 

Faithful Navigator.  That means I am now a PAST Faithful Navigator and the new Admiral for 

the Assembly.  That means I am now the Membership Chairman, but more on that at a later time.   

 

We have had a very successful year no matter how one measures the success!  We have done 

some excellent programs in the areas of civic duties and helping Veterans.  We have met are 

membership goal, growing the Assembly, and have proven to be in an extremely enviable fiscal 

position.  The burritos at St. Francis have been a boon for us and will enable the Assembly to 

accomplish a very big project by the end of this upcoming year! 

 

As a result of our successes, we will be receiving a couple of awards from Supreme and the 

District Master.  These were made possible by you, the members of the Assembly, and I thank 

you from the bottom of my heart for supporting me and making things happen. I raise my sword 

in salute to all of you! 

 

So, as the year comes to an end, a new one begins!  We are starting off by presenting the 

Patriotic Rosary this Saturday at St. Francis before the 5:00pm mass.  The parts have been 

assigned, but all are encouraged to come and pray with us.  Dress is tux and social baldric. 

 

ALSO! VERY IMPORTANT!!! This Sunday is Burrito Sunday at St. Francis and it is our turn.  

Start time is 7:00am to start cooking and getting set up.  All activities will be in the parish hall.  

Let’s get this year started off in the right direction by making this our first successful venture and 

put a spring in Guillermo’s step! 

 

Vivat Jesus 

SK Dennis Stark, PFN 

Faithful Admiral 


